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AAB College signed a cooperation agreement 
with IATP-Integrated Agricultural Technology 
Agency L.L.C. to promote joint educational and 
cultural cooperation.

The parties agreed that the move towards 
lifelong learning must be accompanied by a 
successful transition to a knowledge-based 
economy and society.

The owner of the company “Artida LD”, Mr. Ahmet Dobrunaj, was the next guest speaker of the 
“Supply chain management” module, which is part of the curriculum of the Master’s program 
Marketing and Business Management.

The purpose of this activity was for the students to get acquainted with the logistics practices of 
Kosovar companies, sharing experiences with the local company “Artida LD”.

The goal of this memorandum was to promote 
active citizenship and employability, because they 
are equally important and interlinked for 
lifelong learning.

This will be achieved through the joint 
organization of courses, workshops, 
international trainings, etc. Included in the 
agreement with the IATP will also be the AAB 
Institute for Certified Public Accountants and 
Auditors operating within AAB College.

1 June 2021

AAB SIGNS COOPERATION AGREEMENT WITH IATP 
(INTEGRATED AGRICULTURAL TECHNOLOGY AGENCY)
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3 June 2021

MASTER LEVEL STUDENTS DISCUSS LOGISTICS SERVICES AND 
TRANSPORT IN THE LOCAL MARKET WITH BUSINESSMAN 
AHMET DOBRUNAJ



The challenges created by the Covid-19 pandemic, such as the delays in logistics services, were also 
a topic of discussion during this event.

The company Artida LD is a successful Kosovar company founded in 1990, which, since 1998, also 
deals with export and import services.

The main activity of the company is the wholesale trade of small metal items, installation material, 
and plumbing and heating equipment.
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The Rector of AAB College, Bujar Demjaha, 
and his associates met with representatives 
of the University “Isa Boletini” from Mitrovica, 
Vice Rector for International Cooperation and 
Research Prof. Dr. Behxhet Shala, and Dean of 
the Faculty of Education Prof. Ass. Dr. Besim 
Gollopeni.

The purpose of this meeting was to implement the recently signed cooperation agreement.
Topics of general interest were discussed in this meeting, with particular emphasis on the 
coordination of a joint session to be held in November (2021) at the University of Korça, together 

Discussion at this event focused on the classic 
management of past years of logistics, as well 
as current changes with new digitized systems.

Students in this lecture were also informed on 
the ways of importing goods from different 
international countries, their distribution in the 
local market and export opportunities in the 
regional and international market.

3 June 2021

THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE COOPERATION AGREEMENT 
WITH “ISA BOLETINI” UNIVERSITY BEGINS



Students of the Faculty of Economics presented their innovative ideas on various business, 
organizational, investment, technological, awareness-raising activities through their projects. 

4 June 2021

STUDENTS OF THE FACULTY OF ECONOMICS PRESENT THEIR 
IDEAS FOR CREATING NEW BUSINESSES

with the Albanian Institute of Sociology (Tirana) and other partner institutions.

In addition, the meeting discussed further steps regarding the organization of scientific conferences 
and special lectures for students.

The meeting was also attended by Vice Rector for Cooperation and International Relations Prof. 
Ass. Dr. Venera Llunji, Vice Rector for Science and Research Dr. Sc. Uranela Demaj, ERASMUS + 
Project Development Director, from AAB College and Ilirjana Geci.

Students divided into teams presented their 
projects which they work on independently 
in various fields such as marketing, business, 
information technology, and education, 
demonstrating knowledge of identifying and 
planning the necessary activities of each phase 
of the project, determining the necessary 
resources for the project, determining the 
duration of each activity, determining the cost 
and risks of the project.

During this process, students also demonstrated 
skills in applying methods, tools, and techniques 
to manage the scope, time, human resources, 
cost, and risk of projects.

The organizers of this activity, Prof. Florije Miftari and Prof. Erblina Pira, expressed their satisfaction 
with the presentation of projects, saying that students proved how theoretical knowledge can be 
applied in practice through this presentation.

The representatives of the groups were: 

Kaltrina Muqaj, Leuarta Rama, Besjana 
Martini, Donika Beqiri, Tringa Fushtica, Liridon 
Konjushevci, Erind Govori, Luljeta Gashi, 
Artë Hoxha, Agnesa Tullari, Shkodran Derguti, 
Vegim Begolli, Nazmie Morina.
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“AAB Summer Project” is a project that AAB has launched for its students, which will be 
implemented during the summer holidays 2021.

This initiative will bring together students from the Faculties of Psychology, Mass Communication 
and Computer Science in a major research project, in which students, in collaboration with the 
teaching staff, will research topics related to the Impact of information technology and media on 
mental health. 

The main goal of this project is to develop 
students’ research capacities, but also to 
offer them a wide range of information and 
recreational activities. The students will remain 
involved in this project even during the summer 
holidays.

The research which will take place during the 
summer is intended to be concluded with a 
scientific conference which will be organized at 
AAB College in October 2021.

During this meeting, the Dean of the Faculty of Psychology Naim Telaku, on behalf of the three 
faculties, unveiled the idea and specifics of the project.

In addition to the research activity, every week, other activities will be organized, such as lectures 
with professionals in the field and watching movies.
The project launch meeting was attended by representatives of the AAB College Rectorate and 
research students.

7 June 2021

AAB LAUNCHES RESEARCH PROJECT “IMPACT OF 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND MEDIA ON MENTAL 
HEALTH”
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The signed agreement foresees the exchange of academic staff for teaching in subjects and 
modules of common interest, joint study programs, and qualification of academic staff through the 
organization of seminars, workshops, scientific conferences, scientific directorship, organization 
and drafting of joint programs, transfer of studies and programs according to common needs and 
interests, cooperation for joint academic and periodical publications, use of libraries by the academic 
staff and students of both institutions, etc.

Aleksandër Moisiu University in Durrës was established in 2006. Within this institution operate 6 
faculties, in which 20 thousand students are currently going through their studies.

In the signing ceremony, held at the premises of 
the University Aleksandër Moisiu in Durrës, the 
Rectors highlighted the mutual benefits gained by 
the two institutions of Higher Education from the 
establishment and development of relations with 
one-another.

7 June 2021

AAB COLLEGE SIGNS THE CONTINUATION OF COOPERATION 
AGREEMENT WITH THE UNIVERSITY ALEXANDER MOISIU 
FROM DURRËS, ALBANIA

AAB College and Aleksandër Moisiu University 
from Durrës, Albania, represented by the 
respective Rectors, Dr. Sc. Bujar Demjaha and 
Prof. Dr. Kseanela Sotirofski, today signed the 
extension of their cooperation agreement in 
order to deepen the cooperation between the 
two institutions.
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A meeting was held at AAB College between Dr. Sc. Nedjeljko Spilek, First Secretary at the 
Embassy of the Republic of Croatia and Vice-Rectors of AAB College, Prof. Ass. Dr. Venera 
Llunji and Dr.Sc. Uranela Demaj, and Project Development Director, Ilirjana Geci.

Two professors of AAB College, Prof.ass.dr.Arianit 
Maraj and Prof.ass.dr.Albulenë Kastrati, both 
Fulbright Alumni, have won the “Discover STEM 
for Her Kosovo” project, within the call of KUSA 
(Kosovo United States Alumni) in the Small Grants 
Program.

This project, funded by the US Embassy in 
Prishtina and administered by KUSA, was 
developed in partnership with AAB College, and 
aims to raise awareness among girls about their 
involvement in science, technology, engineering 
and math (STEM) profiles.

The meeting focused on the friendly relations 
that AAB College has with the Embassy of 
Croatia, their ambassador, Madam Danijela 
Barisic, and also with officials of the Croatian 
Embassy.

The purpose of the meeting was to establish 
a cooperative network for AAB College with 
universities in Croatia in order to promote values 
in the field of higher education.

This meeting paid special attention to the need for collaborations which would 
result in joint organization of various academic, scientific and cultural events, 
application in various scientific projects, organizing various activities with 
students, especially with the Students’ Union and with graduate students from 
both countries, and the promotion of books and various cultural 
activities which from the Republic of Croatia.

9 June 2021

9 June 2021

AAB COLLEGE STRENGTHENS COOPERATION WITH THE 
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF CROATIA IN KOSOVO

AAB COLLEGE PARTNER IN THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE 
“DISCOVER STEM FOR HER KOSOVO” PROJECT
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In the framework of the international research 
project on juvenile delinquency, ISRD4 (The 
International Self-Report Delinquency Study), 
students of the Criminalistics program of the 
Faculty of Law of AAB College are carrying 
out the survey in various schools in Kosovo 
municipalities.

This international project is being developed 
in cooperation with the Association of 
Criminologists, and Criminologists and 
Victimologists of Kosovo (ASKK), together with 
the international partners, University of Applied 
Sciences Zurich / Institute for Delinquency and 

The project is towards completion, and at the 
end of it, there will be organized a workshop 
which will take place at AAB College, where in 
addition to project funders and administrators, 
it will be attended by representatives of 
institutions of the Republic of Kosovo, but also 
women representatives of the respective industry.

The project leaders show that within this project, so far awareness trainings have been held i
n six high schools in two municipalities, Rahovec in three schools and in Kamenica as well 
in three high schools.

In addition, one of the high schools in the Municipality of Kamenica involved in these trainings 
belongs to the Serb minority.

10 June 2021

CRIMINALISTICS STUDENTS OF AAB COLLEGE, PART OF 
ISRD4 RESEARCH PROJECT
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As part of the AAB Summer Project, the 
Faculty of Psychology continued its weekly 
activities with a lecture which talked about 
the psychological services offered in the 
Department of Gynecology at UCCK and the 
Kosovo Correctional Service.

Guests at this event were Brikena Krasniqi-
Hoti, psychotherapist and specialist in clinical 
psychology, and Arbër Zeka, psychotherapist 
specializing in group psychotherapy and 
positive psychotherapy, employed in the Kosovo 
Correctional Service.

The two psychologists shared their very valuable experiences they had during their internships, which 
garnered a lot of interest from the students who asked numerous questions about the topics discussed.

Psychologist Brikena Krasniqi-Hoti stressed that the need for a psychologist in the gynecological ward 
is extremely important given the fragile nature of women, which is constantly in a kind of psychological 
transition from pregnancy to the post-natal phase, and receiving psychological help in these cases is 
more than necessary for their psychological well-being.

Crime Prevention, Switzerland, Northeastern University College of Social Sciences and Humanities 
from the United States, and HETS-FR School for Social Work.

This research is being done on the age group of children from 13 to 17 years old (students from 
grade 7 to 12th). The students of AAB College who are conducting the field research are being led 
by Prof. Mensut Ademi.

The ISRD4 project, which is a continuation of the previous three editions of this research, aims to 
provide early warning about deviant behaviors of juvenile delinquents.

14 June 2021

AAB SUMMER PROJECT WORKSHOP HELD AT AAB COLLEGE
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In the 9th edition of the largest Albanian competition in the field of Information and Communication 
Technology “ICT Awards”, which was held in Tirana on June 11, the IBAS platform won the main prize of 
“Innovation of the Year”.

Meanwhile, psychologist Arbër Zeka, also shared a lot of interesting information, explaining 
once again the importance of the psychologist in the Kosovo Correctional Service, saying that 
the psychological assistance provided by psychologists in this institution has only just started 
preventing suicides in 2020, where, approximately, 40 suicide attempts by prisoners have been 
recorded thus far.

Zeka pointed out that these statistics are constantly updated, and are also published online on the 
website of the relevant institution, which students can freely use for research in the field of psychology.

At the end of today’s activity, Dean Telaku told the students and those present that the 
international psychologist Dr. Mariel Leclère will be invited to the next meeting and will speak 
about EEG Electroencephalography and Neurofeedback.

The development of this platform was done by the former 
student, now lecturer at AAB College, Yll Qarkaxhija. In addition 
to his contribution to the new generations of students at AAB 
College, Ylli is currently also a manager at PBC.

The development of the IBAS platform aims at the digitalization 
of the financial system in Kosovo, enabling payments, transfers, 
loans and other products to be made online.

On the other hand, in the framework of the project “AAB Summer Project”, students, together with 
their mentors, discussed their next research steps. Dean Naim Telaku emphasized the importance 
of the project, whereas additional clarifications of the methodology were given by Prof. Shpend 
Voca. Currently, research groups are in the phase of selecting relevant topics and variables.

14 June 2021

FORMER STUDENT OF AAB COLLEGE, NOW WINNER OF THE 
AWARD “INNOVATION OF THE YEAR” AS DEVELOPER OF 
THE IBAS PLATFORM IN PBC
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A cooperation agreement with the University of Gjakova “Fehmi Agani” was signed today 
at the Rectorate of AAB College.

A partnership between the parties in the 
professional, educational and scientific field is 
expected to be forged through the agreement 
signed today.

The agreement foresees professional 
cooperation between the academic and 
administrative staff, the cooperation of 
students of different study cycles for 
semester study periods or for periods 
of internships, joint activities and 
publications in scientific research, etc..

On this occasion, Vice Rector 
Llunji expressed satisfaction 
with the opportunity to 
cooperate with the University 
“Fehmi Agani” in Gjakova.

“We expect great results from 
the cooperation between our 
institutions, whose capacities 
will be at the service of our 
academic staff and students,” 
she said.

On the other hand, Rector 
Nimani expressed his conviction 
that this cooperation will be 
fruitful and will produce tangible 
results in the field of higher education, research and development, student activities and programs 
relevant to the community.

This agreement, which aims to deepen cooperation in the 
professional, educational and scientific field, was signed by the 
Vice Rector for International Cooperation at AAB College, Prof. 
Ass. Dr. Venera Llunji and the Rector of the University “Fehmi 
Agani”, Prof. Ass. Dr. Artan Nimani.

15 June 2021

AAB COLLEGE SIGNS COOPERATION AGREEMENT WITH 
“FEHMI AGANI” UNIVERSITY
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The activities of the AAB Summer Project have continued this week as well. Today the 
students of the Faculty of Psychology, the Faculty of Computer Science and the Faculty of Mass 
Communication, had the opportunity to attend a very interesting lecture and demonstration by 
French Professor Dr. Mariel Leclere on electroencephalography and neuro-feedback.

18 June 2021

PROFESSOR FROM FRANCE, DR. MARIEL LECLERE 
HOLDS LECTURE FOR AAB COLLEGE STUDENTS ON 
ELECTROENCEPHALOGRAPHY AND NEURO-FEEDBACK

During this lecture, students were introduced 
to this advanced technique of reflecting 
electromagnetic waves of the brain 
known as (EEG).

Dr. Leclere introduced the numerous 
applications of this technique to the students, 
such as the reflection of brain waves in 
people, which finds use in clinical cases of 
sleep disorders. By the end of the lecture, the 
students also had the opportunity to operate 
the EEG apparatus. 

The activity ended with a workshop on research projects and a discussion of the program 
for the coming weeks.

The presentation closed with the application of the neuro-feedback method through which one 
can intervene in the regulation of brain waves in cases of mental disorders. When the lecture was 
at its end, students had the opportunity to ask questions on imaging brain work through EEG and 
research methods within Neuroscience.
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The students of the Faculty of Nursing of AAB College continue to be highly sought after in 
workplaces in the country and beyond.

18 June 2021

23 June 2021

AAB COLLEGE AND POLYCLINIC/ LABORATORY “AVICENA” 
SIGN COOPERATION AGREEMENT

AAB COLLEGE STUDENTS CLIMB THE TOP OF MOUNT LUBOTEN 
TO MARK THE INTERNATIONAL OLYMPICS DAY

In order to provide even more opportunities 
for internships and employment for the 
Nursing graduates, today, AAB College signed a 
cooperation agreement with the Laboratory and 
Polyclinic “Avicena”.

Vice Rector Venera Llunji, who was the 
signatory party on behalf of AAB College, 
described this union as essential for the 
students, saying: “Our cooperation marks a 
new step in the field of medicine. Through 
this agreement, we can provide our exemplary 
students with professional work conditions.”
She explained that with this agreement, 
students will also benefit from professional 
trainings and seminars.

Whereas, Adelina Shuki, general director of the Laboratory “Avienca”, said that the agreement with 
AAB College is of special importance to them: “Our laboratory is a leader in its field, and we are 
expanding by the day. We greatly value our professional staff, therefore the agreement with AAB 
College is very important to us.”

Many of the graduate students at the Faculty of Nursing of AAB College have already become part 
of important health institutions abroad, and greater yet is the number of those who are employed 
in our country.

The Faculty of Physical Education and Sports of 
AAB College has marked June 23, International 
Olympic Day, by climbing to the top of Luboten.

The top of Luboten is considered to be one of 
the highest peaks in our country standing at an 
impressive 2,498 meters above sea level.
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This annual expedition was attended by both professors and students of the Faculty of Physical 
Education and Sports. However, unlike the previous years, this year’s expedition was supported by 
the Kosovo Olympics Committee.

They and their colleagues, who have been 
working in Germany for three months now, 
are the best example of a fruitful collaboration 
between AAB College, LINGUA, and the German 
partners.

Shkurta and Mirlinda are extremely satisfied 
with the hospitality of the staff in their 
workplace, and the help that has been offered 
to them, both in the work process and in the 
integration process in Germany.

What makes us even more proud is how well our 
students are being received by German employers, 
thanks to the professional preparation by AAB 
College, and the teaching of German and other 
languages by the Lingua staff.

This celebration of the International Olympics Day by climbing the peak of Luboten was also a 
preparation for the next challenge and expedition; because in July of this year, the students of the 
Faculty of Physical Education and Sports will attempt to climb the highest peak in the Albanian 
Alps, the peak of Gjeravica with an altitude of 2,656 meters.

24 June 2021

NURSES SHKURTA AND MIRLINDA, AAB COLLEGE GRADUATES, 
IMMEDIATELY FIND EMPLOYMENT IN GERMANY

Shkurta Haliti and Mirlinda Uka, two graduate students from the Faculty of Nursing of AAB 
College who in addition to their studies have also been part of the Career and Employment 
Program, today begin their work as Nurses in Germany.
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In this ceremony, attended by important figures of Kosovo institutions, intellectuals, scholars, 
professors, students and many guests from Kosovo and the region, academician Rexhep Qosja 
was highly praised for his contribution to literature. 

The number of our students who 
are starting work in partnered 
German clinics is increasing by the 
day, and stands as testament that 
AAB College and the Career and 
Employment Program is the best 
option for success for nurses who 
aim to be a part of the German 
work-force!

24 June 2021

AAB COLLEGE HOLDS CEREMONY ON THE 85TH BIRTHDAY OF 
ACADEMIC REXHEP QOSJA

AAB College, in cooperation with the Albanological Institute of Prishtina, organized a ceremony 
on the occasion of the 85th birthday of academic Rexhep Qosja.
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The Prime Minister of the Republic of Kosovo, Mr. Albin Kurti, 
said that Qosja’s work is vast and far-reaching. 
“We wish a happy birthday to the academician, the writer, 
researcher and public intellectual, Rexhep Qosja, whose 
monumental work has enriched the lives of many Albanians 
around the world.” said Kurti.

Kurti stressed that Rexhep Qosja’s work is 
timeless, remaining as current today as it has 
been in past decades. His work is a source of 
inspiration for young people today, as it was for 
young people in the ’60s,’ 70s, ’80s,’ and 90s, 
who, in his works, found the motivation to feel 
proud of the Albanian identity and to resist both 
physically and mentally the oppressive Yugoslav 
and Serbian regimes.

The Chairman of the Steering Council of AAB 
College, Lulzim Tafa affirmed that Qosja has 
been a figure without equal over the years.

“Rexhep Qosja has always known how to unfold 
the uniform thoughts and stances that our 
society has built based on the principles of a 
democratic society ” said Tafa.

The intellectual from Albania, Pëllumb Xhufi, the 
director of the Albanological Institute of Prishtina, Prof. 
Dr. Hysen Matoshi, as well as Professor Agim Vinca, 
also touched on the intellectual and academic works of 
Rexhep Qosja of the past 5 decades.
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Academic Qosja himself expressed 
gratitude for this event.

“I feel great honor and joy to be amongst 
you today. It is a great honor because I stand 
amongst you in the largest and most important 
College in the Republic of Kosovo, which is 
also an institution of higher education, and 
the grounds for great theatrical and cultural 
activities, and modern media; while also being 
recognized by one of the most important 
and most valuable of Albanian institutes, the 
Albanological Institute of Prishtina.”

Rexhep Qosja, born in 1936 in Vuthaj, Montenegro, is the author of over 30 works of various genres. 
For some time, he was also involved in active politics and was part of the Kosovar delegation at the 
Rambouillet conference.

This training aimed to increase the capacities of participants to plan and implement development 
projects, which aim to improve the quality of education within AAB College.

The first group of participants consisted of 18 professors and assistants of different Faculties 
within the College.

24 June 2021

TRAINING ON PROJECT DEVELOPMENT PLANNING HELD FOR 
ACADEMIC STAFF OF AAB COLLEGE

The Project Development Office has organized a two-day training on Project Development 
Planning for the academic staff of AAB College.
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The active involvement of the participants in this training was finalized with the conception of 
concrete ideas for future projects which AAB College intends to implement. Advanced trainings in 
this field will be organized consistently in order to build high institutional capacities for planning 
and implementation of development projects.

25 June 2021

INTERNATIONAL PRIZE FOR LITERATURE “ALI PODRIMJA” 
OF AAB COLLEGE FOR 2021 AWARDED TO THE BOSNIAN 
WRITER ABDULAH SIDRAN

In a magnificent ceremony organized at the AAB Theater “Faruk Begolli”, at AAB College, attended by 
well-known personalities from public institutions, writers, artists, professors and students and the family 
members of the late poet Ali Podrimja, the International Prize for Literature ‘’Ali Podrimja” of AAB College 
for 2021 was awarded to the Bosnian writer, academician Abdullah Sidran.
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The reason of the jury, which was given by Halil Matoshi, was that this Prize is awarded to the 
writer Abdullah Sidran, for his great art given the highest evaluations and considerations for him. 
While the prize was awarded to the winner of 2021 by the Rector of AAB College, Bujar Demjaha.

In this ceremony, the President of the Steering Committee of AAB College, Lulzim Tafa, said that it 
is a great pleasure that this prize is being awarded to a well-known writer not only in Bosnia but 
also in the Balkans and beyond.

He said that the traces left by Mr. Sidran in Bosnian and Balkan literature are indelible. They will 
strongly serve the collective memory of the nations to whom history has repeatedly shown to be 
ruthless.

The decision for the International Prize for Literature “Ali Podrimja”, for the Bosnian writer Abdullah 
Sidran, was by a jury composed of: Halil Matoshi, Naime Beqiraj, Lulzim Tafa, Rrahman Paçarizi and 
Vlora Konushevci.

Mr. Sidran, we have invited you to award you the 
prize that bears the name of your friend and my 
friend “Ali Podrimja”.

If he is seeing us now, I am very sure he will be 
very happy. We also invited you for another 
purpose to thank you for your poetic brilliance and 
for the great art that you have given to humanity 
“, said Tafa.

In his speech, Prime Minister Kurti said that he feels 
honored to participate in the ceremony that honors 
the artistic creativity of a poet, with an award that 
bears the name of an equally great poet.

Prime Minister Kurti said that through verses, 
Mr. Sidran united us with the pain, wounds and 
mess that his people survived, which a few 
years later would become the reality and the 
truth of our people, as well.
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At the solemn ceremony of the “Ali Podrimja” Award, the laureate of 2021, gave an emotional 
speech in front of the audience.

Our talents have been born from a tear, our pearls have been born from our wounds and I want 
everyone here to understand this as a truth that relates to the individual and as a truth that relates 
to our nations, our collectivities.

What is most beautiful in them, is that they are born from the wounds of our nations and our 
people. And let us hope that the current scars that we have and that we are going through ,in the 
future will yield wonderful and beautiful pearls that will be the pride of the people.

Thank you to everyone. I am really a happy man tonight,” said Sidran.

We recall that the International Prize for Literature and Art “Ali Podrimja” 
awarded by AAB College, has so far been won by the great Albanian writer 

Ismail Kadare and the great Montenegrin writer Jevrem Berkovic.

“People usually think that every shell taken from the bottom of the sea 
holds a pearl in it. But not every shell has a pearl. Only those shells that 
have experienced an external shock have pearls, those that have suffered 
severe wounds in their body, and to heal that wound, they secrete such 
fluid that later turns into pearls.
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28 June 2021

FACULTY OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION SIGNED COOPERATION 
AGREEMENT WITH KOSOVO BADMINTON FEDERATION

Another sports federation, that of Badminton, is already part of the list of partners of the 
Faculty of Physical Education and Sports of AAB College.

With the agreement signed by the dean of 
this faculty and the Badminton Federation 
of Kosovo, it is intended that the students of 
AAB College are offered another opportunity 
for the realization of the theoretical and 
practical part and the development of new 
knowledge in practice, within the Badminton 
course expected to be incorporated into the 
next four-year project.

In addition, through this agreement, special short-term academic 
programs will be organized, including the joint organization of 
summer schools, different camps, different events, competitions of 
different levels.

On the other hand, students interested in being licensed as 
badminton coach, according to the levels, will be offered this 
opportunity through specified forms of cooperation.
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